
 

 

 

 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
Wednesday, Oct. 14, 2020 

 

Reminder: Full Parking Enforcement Operations to 
Restart in City of San Diego 

TWO-WEEK WARNING PERIOD BEGAN OCT. 1 FOR METER AND STREET SWEEPING 
VIOLATIONS, CITATIONS WITH FINES TO BEGIN OCT. 15 

 
SAN DIEGO – The City of San Diego wants to make sure residents and visitors are aware that all parking regulations will 
again be enforced across the city starting Thursday, Oct. 15. Restarting parking enforcement will allow for increased 
turnover at parking meters and businesses, ensuring accessibility for patrons visiting local stores and restaurants.  
 
Parking enforcement resumed on Oct. 1 with a two-week grace period, during which violators received written 
warnings.  
 
The City temporarily suspended parking regulations on March 16 following the COVID-19 stay-at-home order, limiting 
enforcement to holiday or Sunday regulations only. Citations continued to be issued for vehicles parked illegally at red, 
white and blue painted curbs. 
 
Although street sweeping has continued during the public health emergency, the resumption of enforcement will allow 
City sweepers to once again sweep debris and dust pollution along the curb line to maintain improved water quality and 
greatly reduce the potential for flooding as the rainy season approaches. View an interactive map and street sweeping 
schedules by visiting tinyurl.com/ycwn5cjp.  
 
Drivers should be aware that other cities and jurisdictions have continued to enforce parking meters and other parking 
regulations. Always follow posted signage when looking for a parking space. To learn about parking rules in the City of 
San Diego, and to pay or appeal a citation online, visit sandiego.gov/parking.  
 

### 

https://www.sandiego.gov/sites/default/files/2020-9-29_oct._1_parking_enforcement.pdf
https://www.sandiego.gov/stormwater/services/streetsweeping
https://sandiego.maps.arcgis.com/apps/webappviewer/index.html?id=ee3b1f22fc6246bbbc9349a0c866132c
http://www.sandiego.gov/parking

